
California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region 
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Mr. Dan Brogadir 
Program Manager 

In reply refer to: 
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San Diego County Sanitation District 
County of San Diego Department of Public Works 
5500 Overland Ave, Suite 315 
San Diego, CA 92123 

Subject: Consideration of Adoption of Tentative Order No. R9-2016-0015, An Order 
Rescinding Orders Nos. 93-09 and 94-161. 

Mr. Brogadir: 

This letter serves to inform you that the California Regional Water Quality Control Board , San 
Diego Region (San Diego Water Board) will consider adoption of Tentative Order No. R9-
2016-0015 (Tentative Order) at its scheduled meeting on Wednesday, March 9, 2016. A copy 
of the Tentative Order is enclosed. 

The March 9, 2016 meeting will begin promptly at 9:00AM and will be held at the following 
location: 

San Diego Water Board 
Board Meeting Room 

2375 Northside Drive, Suite 100 
San Diego, California 92108 

Please review and provide any written comments on the Tentative Order at your earliest 
convenience. Comments should be submitted electronically to sandiego@waterboards.ca.gov 
in text searchable Portable Document Format (PDF) or Microsoft Word format. Please indicate 
in the subject line of the email "Comment- Tentative Order No. R9-2016-0015, Attn Alex Cali. " 
Comments must be received by the San Diego Water Board by 5:00 p.m. on February 19, 
2016. Written material submitted after the deadline date will not be provided to the San Diego 
Water Board. Also, it is not likely that written material will be accepted by the San Diego Water 
Board on the day of the meeting. 

HENRY ABARBANEL, PH.D ., CHAIR DAVID G IBSON, EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

2375 Northside Drive, Suite 100, San Diego, California 92108·2700 www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego 
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Mr. Brogadir - 2- January 21 , 2016 

In the subject line of any response, please include reference 248439:271519:acali . Please 
contact Mr. Alex Cali at (619) 521-3355, or at Alex.Cali@waterboards.ca.gov if you have any 
questions or comments. 

Sincerely, 

~ 

lie Chan, P.G, Chief 
Groundwater Protection Branch 
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Enclosures: 
1. Tentative Order R9-2016-0015 




